Guatemala Information

Please note that the minimum requirement is 10 participants, and the minimum age is 10. Participants under the age of 18 must submit a notarized Parental Consent form, and participants age 65+ must submit a doctor-signed Medical Release form. Both forms are found on our online application (link below). 
 
Three months before your trip (June 1, 2024), these items will be due: 
· All applications  
· $250 deposit per person 
· Colored copies of all passports - photo page (emailed to missions@onemorechild.org) 
· Estimated airfare amount ($680) *Please note that airfare prices are rising more quickly now than in the past. The sooner you can submit your applications and airfare funds, the better pricing we can secure for you! 
Once airfare has been purchased, we will schedule a Team Orientation Zoom Meeting with all team members to discuss the schedule, activities, what to bring, how to prepare, etc. 
 
One Month before your trip (August 7, 2024), your final balance will be due. This includes your land cost ($750) minus the deposit and plus or minus the difference in the actual airfare amount. A final balance will be provided to you after airfare is purchased. 
 
Keep in mind that the land cost includes all these items: 
· Designated One More Child staff to handle all details relating to your trip planning 
· Ground transportation, lodging, food, water, and any necessary tips 
· Travel insurance that covers medical emergencies and personal property insurance  
· Interpreters to serve alongside the team as you minister to others 
· Cultural excursion and/or sight-seeing activities  
· Trained One More Child staff trip leader, who will be with you for the length of the trip 
· Orientation materials and cultural preparation 
· US State Department Safe Traveler Enrollment Program registration, background check and more! 
You will not need to pay for anything during your trip unless you would like to purchase souvenirs or need meals in the airports as you travel. 
 
Here is the link for submitting applications and payments as well as for promotional items & graphics: www.onemorechild.org/missiontrips 

WMUNC participants are required to buy and bring any supplies for VBS that week.
 

